
This winter, between Monday 12 June and Saturday 30 September, participating community
pharmacies in Auckland will provide a Minor Health Conditions Service for Māori and Pacific people,
children aged under 14 years, and community service card holders.

The service allows pharmacists to have a clinical consultation and provide advice as well as
medication if needed for a select set of minor health conditions at no cost to the patient.

It also includes whānau members of a child with similar symptoms. For example, if the pharmacist
determines your child needs treatment for scabies and they have older brothers or sisters, or you
yourself also have symptoms, they may provide advice and medication for all of you.

The following health conditions are included in the Minor Health Conditions Service:
● Acute diarrhoea
● Dehydration
● Eye inflammation and infections
● Scabies
● Headlice
● Pain and fever
● Eczema/Dermatitis
● Minor skin infections

If your condition needs further support, the pharmacist can tell you the best place to go to get further
help.

Let’s spread the word to our friends and whānau about this new service! It’s also important to
remember that you can always speak to your local pharmacist for free health advice, even if you are
not eligible for this service.

Participating pharmacies can be found by going to HealthPoint and searching “Minor Health
Conditions”.
You can also find a list here: Te Whatu Ora Health New Zealand - Go well this winter

https://ddec1-0-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.tewhatuora.govt.nz%2fgo%2dwell&umid=6d5e9bf6-11bd-47da-89af-6a8da396bc62&auth=2e1b1c721d44101085fca6affa5063d710a155bd-cf93b94819fd05cf4014b98028ed7dfbb710809d

